FLYPOSTING
It has been our practice for a number of years to prohibit the posting on Council land or property (including roadside verges and lampposts or other street furniture) of material promoting any election candidate or party. In general terms outwith school establishments, this restriction still applies and will be strictly enforced.
However, it is acknowledged that the nature of these elections is such that there may be requests to post election material within school premises. The final decision on whether this will be permissible within your own school will rest with the head teacher.

